
 

 
 
 
25 July 2023 
 
 
Parish Parents 
 
In keeping with the spirit of Saint John Bosco where “education is largely a matter of the 
heart” that leads young people to “know that they are loved”, our Salesian school 
community of today is a home that welcomes, a parish that evangelises, a school that 
prepares for life and a playground where friends meet and enjoy themselves. 
 
Salesian College Chadstone has embarked upon a key intention of its 2022-2026 
Strategic Plan; that being the development and implementation of a College Master 
Plan along with the delivery of a Stage 1 project(s). The Master Plan will provide the 
strategic direction and considered planning for existing and new building developments 
across both Bosco and Mannix campuses in the next ten years to create safe, joy-filled 
and dynamic learning environments for students, staff and families. 
 
Parents of Parish primary schools aligned to Salesian College are a key voice in the 
development of the Master Plan. As such, I wish to invite your family to. participate in a 
survey that will help shape the future of learning and teaching for our students.   
 
The survey consists of six (6) questions that will contribute to the Listening Phase of 
Master Plan. Responses from the survey will help the College’s appointed architects, 
McIldowie Partners, link the vision, mission and values of the College with the 
aspirations and challenges of its stakeholders.  Please complete survey using this link: 
https://forms.office.com/r/DRTVeyn7t1  
 
Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey and being part of shaping the 
exciting developments at the College.  
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of our Master Plan I encourage you to please contact 
Peter Knight – the College’s Project Interface Manager for the Masterplan at 
pknight@salesian.vic.edu.au or 9807 2644.  
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Mr Mark Ashmore 
Principal 
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